



Message from HE Khalid Al-Duwaisan GCVO

wenty-six years have elapsed since presenting my credentials to Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, a great time and privilege to serve as an Ambassador of the State of Kuwait to the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland. One can only be grateful to be blessed with the opportunity to work in London, the magnificent capital of the UK, and to have so many friends and interlocutors. It is a great pleasure to be able to take part in helping to build such an important bilateral relationship between Kuwait and the UK.

This relationship between our two friendly countries and people, has its own deep-rooted peculiarity, that was weaved and shaped by a long history and shared perspectives. As this year marks the 120th anniversary of signing the Anglo-Kuwaiti treaty in 1899, both countries are commemorating this event as initiating a true partnership based on common interests and mutual respect.

Our relationship proved to be solid and effective,

either in crisis or peaceful times. A partnership that is fundamental rather than incidental, where our foreign policies are deeply anchored in the values of peaceful and friendly cooperation amongst each other.

Significant achievements and progress have been noted during the past few years, reflecting the willingness and interest to further develop and sustain our collaboration in all fields. We look to the future with great optimism for the continuity of this friendly partnership.

HE Khalid Al-Duwaisan GCVO Ambassador of the State of Kuwait to the Court of St James's